
There will be no 9am Mass on Thursday, December 31st. 
 

Thank You 
Thanks to all who assisted in decorating the church on Sunday, and to those 
who helped to distribute the Christmas Baskets on Monday. 
 
Sick/Shut-In Visitation 
If you are confined to your home due to illness and would like somebody to 
visit, please contact the office (653-6838).  
 
If you are being admitted to the Regional Hospital, please check “Yes” to clergy 
visits. This is the only way that Fr. Doucet and his team of volunteers will be 
notified that you are there. 
 
Holy Trinity CWL 
The next meeting of the CWL will be on Tuesday, January 5th at 7:30pm in the 
Family Centre. 
 
Ministry Schedule 
Cindy Doyle is about to start work on the Ministry Schedule for the months of 
February, March and April. If you know that you will be unavailable at any point 
during those months, please let her know by January 4th. Cindy can be 
contacted by phone (633-5895) or email (doylewil@rogers.com). 
 
Vestry Chapel 
We are renovating the vestry to use as a chapel for weekday Masses. If you 
would like to make a donation to this project, you may do so by using one of 
our building funds envelopes and marking “Vestry” on it. 
 
Sunday Envelopes 
The remaining envelopes for 2010 are available at the entrance of the church. 
We encourage you to check the address on your envelopes and contact us if 
any corrections are required.  
 
Evening Prayer 
The public is invited to attend Evening Prayer on Thursday, January 7th, at 
Carmel Chapel, 105 Burpee Ave., from 7 - 7:30pm. 
 
Diocesan Prayer Line  
The number is 653-6801. 

2009 Tax Receipts 
Tax receipts will be going out in the next few weeks. If you have not already 
informed us of any address changes, please do so by contacting the office. 
 
COLLECTION 
December 20th  

 
2009 

 
2008 

Envelopes 2056 1498 

Loose 110 181 

Building Fund 216 15 

Needy 46 38 

Christmas Baskets 735 365 

Memorial Tree - 550 

Christmas 75 1050 

Flowers - 40 

Heating 100 - 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Donations Requested 
St. Vincent de Paul is in need of clean, warm winter jackets and boots for men. 
They are also looking for men’s toiletries - razors, shaving cream, shampoo, etc. 
You can drop off your donations at the Cathedral office from Monday to Friday, 
or at St. Vincent de Paul, 146 Waterloo St., on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 
Thursdays. Please note: St. Vincent de Paul will be closed from December 23rd 
until January 5th.  
 
Belfast Children’s Vacation Project 
Two week river cruise on Rhine, Main and Danube Rivers offers highlights of 
Holland, Germany, Austria, Slovakia and Hungary from August 14th - 29th, 2010. 
Call 632-1012 for details. Proceeds from this escorted group cruise will benefit 
Belfast Children’s Vacation Project. 
 
Weekly Christian Meditation 
The Villa Madonna invites you join them every Tuesday morning from 10-
10:45am. Includes a 15 minute taped reflection by Benedictine Monk John 
Main, followed by 25 minutes of silent mediation. There is no cost, but there is 
a free-will donation at the coffee break. For more information, or to register, 
contact the Villa Madonna @ 849-5125. 



During the past year we received donations towards the 

renovations here at Holy Trinity. The following is a list of 

those who were remembered through those donations. As 

always, we ask that you remember them in your prayers. 

 

Greg Lisson 

Shirley Logan 

Beatrice MacKay 

John McCann 

Anne McCarville 

Earl McGinnis 

Edmund & Florence McGrattan 

Nancy Monzerolle 

Vince Mudge 

Ronald Mullin 

Russell Nagus 

Clarence Nicole 

Jerry O’Brien 

Mary O’Brien 

Bernice O’Hara 

Sarah Owens 

Frank Perry 

Audrey Pettie 

John & Linda (King) Pye and their family - Leo, 

Dorothy, John, & Greg 

Thomas Quinlan 

Alfred Ranson 

Michael Raymond 

Zoe Richardson-Landry 

Clara Roy 

Helen Shannon 

John Sullivan 

Kevin Sullivan 

Susan Nelson Sullivan 

Donald Walton 

 

 

The First half of this list ran last week. 
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SUNDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2009 

HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY, & JOSEPH 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 
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Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  December 28th 9:00am Connie Creamer (A) 

Tuesday December 29th NO MASS 

Wednesday December 30th NO MASS 

Thursday December 31st 5:00pm Sarah Owens 

Friday January 1st 10:30am For The Parish 

Saturday January 2nd 5:00pm Vincent Lacey 
Sunday January 3rd 10:30am For The Parish 
 


